
Winter of the Beard 
8th Annual Brian Smith Memorial Golf Outing 

 
You may be asking yourself, “Who is Brian Smith?” Gargy to his friends, and pretty much anyone who knew him, 

was the guy that always had a smile and a kind word. If Gargy knew you he was always happy to see you. He loved 

having fun, and would gladly share a beer and some stories. You’ll always hear members who knew him telling 

some story about Gargy that will make you laugh out loud. When he called you a friend you knew he meant it. 

Gargy was a veteran who saw combat action in Afghanistan. On February 3rd, 2013 Gargy took his own life. 22 

Soldiers a day commit suicide in the United States alone, 22 a day too many. Gargy was one of those 22 veterans 

that could not be saved. 

While we don’t have any answers as to how to stop a tragedy like this from happening to other soldiers, we are 

doing our best to help our veterans who have returned home and need assistance.   That’s why Winter of the 

Beard was founded in the autumn of 2013.  Winter of the Beard is a non-profit organization that with one main 

goal: supporting our veterans. It started with a photo challenge and a party. When we recognize what we could do 

and what our people would get behind, we ramped up our efforts. In February 2016 we became a full-fledged 

501(c) 3 charitable organization. Our fundraising supports veteran charities that are out there taking care of the 

men and women who sacrificed so much for us and our country. We raise money through events and small 

personal donations (generally $10-$50) as well as our website (winterofthebeard.org). Winter of the Beard is 100% 

driven by donations and volunteers, meaning that we take no salary for what we are doing. Our giving takes the 

form of the Brian Smith Memorial Grant that is awarded to a charity selected by the Board of Directors. Past 

recipients can be found on our website under the Ways to Help tab. (winterofthebeard.org/Ways-To-Help) 

We are bringing our community together to show our veterans that there are people here for them. The place they 

call home will always be here for them, in hopes to reduce the 22 to zero. Our next event will be the 8th Annual 

Brian Smith Memorial Golf Outing at The Links at Crystal Lake in Pontiac, MI. Teams are registered at $100 per 

player ($10 off for veterans and active military) and this includes carts, green fees, a hot dog, chips, and drink at 

the turn, as well as dinner afterwards. Prizes will be awarded, and a great time will be had by all. Event 

Sponsorships are available at the Platinum Level for $1000, Gold Level for $500, Silver Sponsorships for $250, and 

Single Hole Sponsorships for $100 per hole. 

If you are interested in forming a 4some, 3some, double, as an individual, or sponsoring a hole at the outing please 

complete the attached registration form and mail to the address listed on the form or visit our website to fill out a 

sponsorship form online. Any further questions or concerns can be addressed to WinteroftheBeard@gmail.com. 

Thank you for your support, and showing our veterans that they aren’t alone. 
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